
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

S. Renée Narloch & Associates, on behalf of the Person County Board of 
Commissioners, will conduct an informal “Community Input” meeting to receive 
feedback from the community related to the executive search to fill the County 
Manager position.  This  “Community Input” meeting is scheduled for Monday, 
May 23, 2022 at 7:00pm in the County Office Building Auditorium located at 304 S. 
Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC.  Notice is hereby given that a majority or a quorum of 
the Person County Board of Commissioners may attend this “Community Input” 
meeting with no deliberating actions. 

 
 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCMCC, MMC 
Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


